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SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Thursday,	11	May	2017	
10:47:53	PM	
	
Dear	Sir/Madam,	
	
I	have	3	kW	of	solar	PV	on	my	roof.	If	the	feed-in	tariff	was	increased	I	would	
install	more	and	batteries.	I	have	purchased	a	PHEV	and	so	our	electricity	usage	
has	gone	up.		
	
The	price	of	the	tariff	should	reflect	the	wholesale	price	in	order	to	properly	
reward	investment	and	encourage	new	investment	at	the	source	of	consumption.		
	
Solar	PV	reduces	the	overall	pollution	load	generated	by	the	energy	sector	and	
reduces	the	GHG	emissions.	While	you	may	be	concerned	about	your	
superannuation	performance,	I	am	concerned	about	my	children's	prospects	of	
having	a	future.	Will	they	have	the	same	opportunity	to	live	to	your	age?	
	
Thank	you		
Chris	Reis	
	
Chris	Reis		
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